Sent: Tuesday, May 24,2016 11:13 AM
To: Jay Mandarino
Subject: parent testimonial

Hello Jay,

I am very grateful that you have developed a program for special needs children.

Tim who is 15 years old and currently in your special needs program for skateboarding is thriving. The
instructors are super caring and patient and clearly have a genuine interest in teaching him the basic
skills required to balance and ride on a skateboard. Tim is developing confidence and is very happy to be
part of the program. He continually asks me when his next lesson is.

6 months ago | would have never enrolled him, thinking he can “never” learn to balance, considering his
balancing challenges...

You and your staff have proved me wrong. He can and IS!! definitely learning. | hope more parents give
their special needs children an opportunity to learn something as fun as skateboarding. And your facility
and program are perfect for it!

I was in the dark regarding his physical capabilities. The Light is now on for Tim’s future possibilities.

Thank you Jay and thank you to the entire staff!

Bill



